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MEMORANDUM OF INTERVIEW

CASE NUMBER : 1958912-PVVC

PERSON INTERVIEWED Bertha Tientini, Letter Carrier

PLACE OF INTERVIEW : Newtown Post Office

DATE OF INTERVIEW : December 15, 2012

INTERVIEWED BY . Jason W. Bourdeau, US Postal Inspector

On December 15, 2012 | interviewed Bertha Tientini, Letter Carrier for the Newtown Post
Office. Tientini stated the following in substance and in part:

Tientini has been delivering mail to 36 Yogananda Street, Newtown, Connecticut for
approximately six years. In that time, she has had humerous interactions with one of the
residents, Nancy Lanza, all of which have been pleasant and cordial in nature. Lanza
was an attractive woman who maintained her appearance.

Lanza received numerous packages from high end retailers along with catalogues.
Lanza never complained or appeared agitated. Besides delivering mail, Tientini had no
other interactions with Lanza.

On several occasions Tientini observed a male, between 18-20 years of age with a thin

build retrieving garbage cans from the top of the driveway. Tientini assumed that this
person was Lanza’s son. Tientini had no interactions with this individual.

Tientini could not recall hearing arguing or fighting at the residence.

The residence was described as well maintained with a long driveway, in an exclusive
neighborhood.

Tientini was instructed to turn over all mail going to the residence to her supervisor, until
further notice.

Jason W. Bourdeau December 1, 2012
U.S. Postal Inspector Date

IS 9095, Memorandum Of Interview, March 2009
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